In February 2013 a delegation of the
Ukrainian Orthodox Church of Canada was
invited to Constantinople by Patriarch
Bartholomew | for discussions on matters
affecting Ukrainian Orthodoxy.

The parish of the U.O.C. of St. Demetrius
has the honour of organizing a presentation
and panel discussion by several members
of that delegation, including Bishop Andriy and Fr. Dr. lhor Kutash, to
provide information of the discussions between the UOCC and
Constantinople.

All are welcome to St. Demetrius Church hall
3338 Lake Shore Blvd. W., Etobicoke, ON M8W 1M9
on Saturday, March 16" at 10 a.m.

Y nwtomy 2013 poky [llatpiapx Bapdonomen |
3anpocuB penerauito YkpalHcbkol [lpaBocrnaBHOI
Llepken KaHagn pgo KoHcTaHTuHONons  Ans
0BroBOpEHHSI MMTaHb YKPalHCbKOro npaBocsiaB's.

Mapadpii Cobopy Cs. LAumutpia Bunana 4ecTb
opraHizyBatu npeseHTauito Ta OOroBOpPeEHHs1 3
KinbkOMa uJrieHamMmu Uuiel gernerauil, 30Kkpema 3
Bnagukoto AHApiem i o. ap. Iropem Kytawem, ski
noiHgopmytTb npo neperosopn Mk  YILK i

KoHcTaHTUHONOMNEM. |

3anpoLyemMo BCixX A0 3anu
Cobopy CesaToro AumuTrpis
3338 Lake Shore Blvd. W.,
Etobicoke, ON M8W 1M9
B cyb6oTy 16 6epe3Hs,
0 10:00 roa. paHKy




